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RESOLUTION NO. 4244
APPROVING A LICENSE AND USE AGREEMENT BY AND BETWEEN THE BOYS & GIRLS CLUB
OF STAMFORD AND THE STAMFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS FOR THE USE OF CLASSROOM SPACE
AT 347 STILLWATER AVENUE

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED BY THE 315t BOARD OF REPRESENTATIVES THAT:

Pursuant to Section C1-50-3 of the Stamford Charter and Section 9-7.2 of the Stamford Code of
Ordinances, the license and use agreement (“License”) between the Boys & Girls Club of Stamford
("Licensor’) and the Stamford Public Schools (“SPS’ or “Licensee”) for Licensee's use of certain
nonexclusive classroom space located at 347 Stillwater Avenue, Stamford, CT, for the SPS' STEPS
Program in accordance with the terms and conditions set forth in the License, which is incorporated herein
by reference, from December 1, 2023 to the last day of the 2023/2024 SPS school year, is hereby approved;
and

The Mayor is hereby authorized to execute such License and to execute any instrument she deems
necessary or desirable in connection with the execution of such License.

This Resolution shall be effective as of the date of approval.

This resolution was approved on the Consent Agenda at a Regular Meeting of the 31% Board of
Representatives held on November 8, 2023.
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